
 

 

 
We are excited to announce the release of the  

Call for Presenters 
for proposal submissions for the 2017 ILG National Conference. 

The conference will be held in San Antonio, Texas, August 1-4, 2017, at the Marriott Rivercenter Hotel 
along the downtown banks of the San Antonio River.  The Program Committee is committed to 
providing a strong educational program for each attendee.  The Program Committee encourages first 
time presenters as well as innovative, interactive and out-of-the-box thinking workshop proposals that 
contribute to a quality program.  The 2017 Conference will be the first one held under the new 
administration and thus, we are seeking proposals that will help prepare Affirmative Action/EEO 
professionals for the challenges expected. 

Proposal submission is now open and will close on December 1, 2016 at 5:00 pm CST.  Click on this link 
Call for Presenters for all instructions and details on this process. 

Should you have any questions, feel free to contact the Program Co-Chairs:  

Norma Brito  

Norma@KairosServicesInc.com   

Shafeeqa Giarratani  

Shafeeqa.Giarratani@NortonRoseFulbright.com  

https://custom.cvent.com/1E84990AC5FD44FE80817642173B935B/files/event/9BCC20196F744ABAB700B559A31ADED5/f6ceab87e69d4e6fa1975e5c6e8c2e9e.docx
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